
VOE
Verification of Enrollment

Student attendance must be in good standing (90% 
rule) in order to be issued a VOE. The VOE is needed 
to attend Driver’s Education classes & to take the 
driver’s test for a driver’s license.

To request a VOE, email either:

Ms. Rodriguez (diana2.rodriguez@nisd.net)

Mrs. Rosa Torres (johanna.rosatorres@nisd.net)

mailto:diana2.rodriguez@nisd.net
mailto:johanna.rosatorres@nisd.net

